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INU hosts  
The International 2023 Alumni Reunion May 25-27 

 
Dear esteemed partner universities, 

 
I am happy to inform you that that Incheon National University will host the first homecoming day for 
international exchange students who have studied with us since the year 1997. The event will take place 
on May 25-27, 2023, and we would be delighted if you could share this invitation with your alumni who 
have studied at Incheon National University as an exchange student. 
This homecoming day is an opportunity for our alumni to reconnect with their fellow exchange students, 
to share their experiences and memories, and to learn about the developments and changes at Incheon 
National University. 
We kindly request that they RSVP by March 17, 2023, to ensure that we can accommodate everyone and 
plan the event accordingly. 
We appreciate your assistance in sharing this invitation with your alumni.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
     Dr. Jong-Tae Park, 
     President of Incheon National University 
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INU President’s Meeting with Romanian Ministers 
                
 

 
 

 

 

 
By Junghyun Joo 

 
Last December, Incheon National University (INU)'s President, Dr. Jong Tae Park (2nd from the left), 
met with Romanian Minister of Research, Innovation, and Digitalization, Sebastian-loan Burduja (2nd 
from the right), and Romanian Minister of Education, Rigia Deca (center), at the Embassy of Romania 
in Seoul. The meeting aimed to discuss potential collaborations between the Romanian government 
and the university. During the meeting, Dr. Park highlighted the university's strengths in research, 
technology, and innovation. He also shared INU's commitment to developing partnerships with leading 
institutions worldwide. The Romanian Ministers expressed their interest in collaborating with INU and 
praised the university's reputation for academic excellence. 
The discussions centered on potential areas of collaboration in research, education, and digitalization. 
The Romanian Ministers expressed their interest in partnering with INU to develop joint research 
projects in fields such as biotechnology, energy, IT, and advanced materials. 
Dr. Park welcomed the opportunity to work with the Romanian government and explore potential 
areas of cooperation.  
The meeting ended with a positive note, with both parties expressing their willingness to continue 
discussions and explore further opportunities for collaboration. Dr. Park expressed his gratitude for 
the opportunity to meet with the Romanian Ministers, stating that he looked forward to working with 
them to advance academic and research excellence. 
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By Jongjin Lee 

 
INU is set to welcome 11 international students from 
eight countries through the Global Korea Scholarship 
(GKS) program. The students will be provided with a wide 
range of benefits, including round-trip airfare, tuition 
fees, a stipend, settlement money, and health insurance 
during their stay in Korea. 
The GKS program aims to promote international 
education by providing scholarships for undergraduate 
and graduate students from around the world. INU has 
been participating in the GKS program for several years, 
and this year, the university is welcoming 11 students 
from eight different countries, including Latvia, Mexico, 
Japan, France, Thailand, Malaysia, and Kyrgyzstan. 

INU invites 11 GKS students from 8 countries 
 

 
By Sol Seo 

 
INU hosted a delegation from the University of 
Kitakyushu in Japan, who visited from February 15 
to 21, 2023, to participate in a cultural experience 
program. During their stay in Songdo, Incheon, the 
delegates had the opportunity to learn and enjoy 
various aspects of Korean culture. 
The cultural experience program was designed to 
give the University of Kitakyushu delegates a taste 
of traditional Korean culture. 
The University of Kitakyushu also hosted an alumni 
reunion for INU alumni who had studied at their 
university since 1998. The reunion provided an 
opportunity for the alumni to catch up with each 
other and to share memories of their time studying 
in Kitakyushu, Japan. 

INU hosts the delegations from The University of Kitakyushu 
 



1) English Track : 
Language & Korean Culture

2) Korean Language Course

▸ 45 hours Course each(3credits)

▪ 1,290,000 krw (Approx. $990)

▸ Course & culture program 
included

▪ Application : Feb 27. ~ Mar 31

▪ Orientation : June 26
▪ Farewell ceremony : July 13

▪ Field trips : Korean folk village etc .

▪ Cultural activities : Taekwondo, 
Korean food, K-pop dance, etc .

▪ Cosy & modern studio

▪ 1 mins walk from school 
▪ 200,000~300,000 krw for 3 weeks

(About 200 USD)  

2023 INU  
International Summer Program

International Students, Come and join US , “3-week Korean Language & Culture Program” at INU.

There are plenty of opportunities for you to socialize, relax and have fun.

Incheon National University International Office, Korea
Web : http://summer.inu.ac.kr
E-mail : global@inu.ac.kr          Phone : +82-32-835-9574 

Discover Korean Summer at INU 

June 26 ~ July 13, 2023

3-weeks Language & Culture Program

▸ Special Scholarship Offer is available!  Please contact us.
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